
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 28th April 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

TERM 5 
 

Week 3 
 

 

Monday 1st May 
BANK HOLIDAY—School 
Closed 
 
Tuesday 2nd May 
Y2 closed—Strike Action 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 3rd May 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 4th May 
Elder Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 5th May 
2—3:30pm Coronation Tea 
Party— all welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Week 4 
 

 

Monday 8th May 
BANK HOLIDAY—School 
Closed  
 
Tuesday 9th May 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 10th May 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 11th May 
Oak Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 12th May 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Yuvraj & Sasha 

 

We hope you have a 

wonderful day! 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  

Tsyoden, Muyeng, Liepa, Sophie, Ayla, Esme, Liam, Harper-Lee, Andrew,   

Isabella, Eddie, Aden, Jayden, Ezra, Ngawang, Nidish, Alric, Joshua, Stanley, 

Dunya, Rudie, Ella G, Joy and Henley.  
 

 CONGRATULATIONS!  

Writer of the week 

The nominations this week are:  Prencika, Rowan, Nia, Iman, Ramyar,  

Chloe O’R & Lotty 
 

The winner is: Nia!   
Well Done! 

Strike Action  
Sadly, the Government have failed to reach 
an agreement with the NEU to avoid further 

strike action. 
  

To be clear, the pay offer that was made, 
was not fully funded.   

Therefore,  schools were expected to find 
the money for it, from existing budgets, 

which are already stretched.   
 

If you would like to learn more, please see  
Pay up: strike action FAQ | NEU  

 

As a result of this, Chestnut Class 
(Year 2) will be closed on  Tuesday 

2nd May.  
 

Any keyworkers that need essential child 
care, please contact the office.  

Richborough Roman Fort 
 

On Tuesday, Pines class 
returned to Richborough 

Roman Fort near         
Sandwich. This time they 
took part in a variety of       

workshops including     
invading the fort and            

Roman Centurion marching. 
Pines were photographed 
for the English Heritage 
website and magazine so 

keep an eye out for them in 
future  publications.  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 5 

The results:  
kearsney:      186 
Redoubt:         172 
Burgoyne:      163 
Connaught:    134 

Coronation Tea Party 
All are welcome to our Coronation Tea Party next Friday. 
The event will start at 2pm and will involve garden games 

and cake!  
There will also be the opportunity to buy tea, coffee and 

scones from our lovely FOGS team.  
Children have been asked to design and make a crown 

that they can bring in and wear for our special ‘Crown Parade’ and wear Red, 
White and Blue for the day.  

We will also be dazzling you with our singing skills with a beautiful rendition of ’Our King’ .  
Whilst the games etc. will all continue past 3pm, all children will return to classes just before 

3pm and be released to parents as usual, to ensure everyone has been released to an           
appropriate adult.  

We hope to see you all there.  

https://neu.org.uk/pay-strike-action-faq

